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The Membership Committee continues to work towards goals stated in the February 2009 Membership report. The following information includes progress updates on each committee goal and action items completed or in progress.
The current Membership Committee consists of Jennifer Kesselring (Co-Chair), Judy Abrams (Co-Chair) Alison Maher (Committee Member), Brian Crisp (Committee Member), Sarah Majors (Committee Member) and Cheryl Rapaport (Committee Advisor and Support)

The Membership Committee is pleased to report that there are currently 900 NAREA members.
Committee Goal: Explore membership options
2010 Membership brochures will be updated this summer and will include the following changes:

· Eliminate half-year membership option

· International Lead Memberships will not receive two hard copies of Innovations unless they contact Judy Kaminsky and pay an additional shipping fee effective 2010

Question for the Board: 

· Bullet point in the membership brochure states “Annual meeting during NAEYC conference focusing on current issues in education with the support of educators from the schools of Reggio Emilia.”  Should the bullet point be eliminated or changed? When will NAREA host an annual meeting for members if not during the NAEYC conference?

· Bullet pointing the membership brochure states “NAEYC conference sessions and meetings developed and organized by NAREA.” Should this bullet point stay the same or reflect changes in NAREA participation in NAEYC?

Committee Goal: Gather and develop ideas for annual membership benefit CD

The committee is composing a letter to send to Reggio Children requesting a collection of images for next year’s CD from Reggio Emilia. Jennifer Kesselring is taking the lead on this initiative on behalf of the committee. The draft letter will be emailed to the Board for final input after the summer conference.
Committee Goal: Map of Contexts

The committee thanks the Board for their participation in the Map of Contexts and encourages each Board member to enter their information.
The committee also thanks Julie Sewell for including map of Contexts reminders in the NAREA e-newsletter.

Computers/laptops will be available during the summer conference for members to enter their map of contexts information.

Committee Goal: Organization and Networking of Membership Coordinators 
The committee is grateful for the new NAREA e-newsletter Networks Page which is an excellent response to the question that is always posed by Membership Coordinators regarding visibility of on-going study groups, collaboratives and networks. 
Committee Goal: Seek Membership Coordinators in states or regions not represented.
The committee is working on filling vacancies in Vermont, Indiana and Alaska.

Committee Goal: Organize meetings of Membership Coordinators during initiatives such as the NAREA Summer Conference and NAEYC annual conference.

A formal meeting for Membership Coordinators will not take place during the summer conference. Membership Coordinators will be acknowledged on the first and third day of the conference.

Committee Goal: Submit a budget request to the Board

The production cost of the membership benefit CD remains the single budget item. Request for $3,000 remains the same.
